Gautho, Julia

From: Denise Norris <denisecnorris@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 12:45 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Please have the fireworks

They are special!!!l and primarily for the locals, which makes it extra special. Please continue them,
Denise

DENISE NORRIS

831.325.1970
dnorris@davidlyng.com

www.denisenorris.com
301 Capitola Avenue, Capitola, CA




